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Note from the General Manager Engineering: 
Engineering supports the requests by the Burnaby Artists Guild for the temporary 
installation of signs for the annual Spring Original Art Show taking place at the Shadbolt 
Centre on April 11, 12, and 13, 2025. Once the signs have been installed, 
Transportation staff is requesting the Burnaby Artists Guild to advise the City at transportation@burnaby.ca, and our team will visit the signs to make sure that sightlines
for drivers are unobstructed. If needed, signs may be moved slightly within the same 
location to ensure clear sightlines are maintained, and our team will reach out to the
Burnaby Artists Guild.
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